



FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FOR HEALTHY LIVING FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

August 14, 2012

City of Hornell Department of Public Works Attn: Mitch Cornish 82 Main St. Hornell, NY 14843

Dear DPW,

The Hornell YMCA is making plans for the upcoming youth soccer season. This league is for students entering grades K-6. We have traditionally had about 320 kids register for this program. We will run 4 different age group divisions. I would like to request the use of the Shawmut Park soccer fields to run this league. The league games will be played on Saturday mornings: however the teams (32 in all) will practice during the week. We would split the space up so we would have 4 fields running at one time.

This request is for Saturday August 18-Saturday September 29 from 8:00am-12:30pm (There will be no games scheduled for Labor Day weekend Sept. 1)

Also we would like to request the use of the concession stand-as the High School soccer team parents run this to earn extra money for the high school soccer program. This request would also be for Saturday August 18-Saturday September 29.

We are looking forward to getting this season started and look forward to hearing from you regarding this request. I want to thank you in advance for all that you do.

Sincerely

Dan Galatio
Hornell YMCA
Program Director

